
Cory  
Maine Republican Patriot 
LD 557
Dear Senator Nangle, Representative Crafts, and Members of the Joint Standing 
Committee on Transportation,

I am writing to express my strong support for L.D. 557, An Act to Allow All-terrain 
Vehicles to be used on a public way. I firmly believe that side-by-sides and 
four-wheelers should be permitted to ride on the side of public roads, allowing users 
to access local amenities like grocery stores and gas stations, as well as trails.

I urge the committee to vote "ought to pass" on LD 557, enabling Maine residents to 
enjoy increased mobility and flexibility.

Sincerely,
[Cory Reynolds]


